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CDS STL

From: Jill Davies < >
Sent: 05 March 2024 01:49
To: CDS STL
Subject: Short Lets Application Reference 1793

CAUTION: This email originated from an external organisation. Do not follow guidance, click links, or open 
attachments unless you have verified the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Good morning, 
 
I would like to put in an objection to the Short Lets application reference 1793 at 42 George Street, Blairgowrie, 
PH10 6HP. 
 

 
 

 
   

 
My objection relates to the security of our property at the back of the house.  There is a locked door onto the street, 
in the past people have come in and had free access to our gardens.  All the houses backing onto the back of 42 
George Street have a path which links us, including from 42 George Street back garden.  All occupants of the short 
lets property would then have access to all our properties.  With the experience of parties and barking dogs left by 
holiday makers at No. 4 Mitchell Square, also a short let property, we object to any further disturbance or threat to 
our safety and security. 
 
There is currently an issue with a lack of parking in the area.  Additional vehicles will create additional issues. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jill Davies 
Pilrig Mount, Mitchell Square, Blairgowrie, PH10 6HR 
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